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Comments: I love Idaho, and I recreate there year round as much as possible. The current proposals for the Lolo

National Forest Land Management Plan Revision #62960 are unacceptable as it designates far too much of the

forest as non-motorized. Currently most of the forest is available to snowmobile and OSV use however under the

proposals most of the forest will close off access to these user groups completely altering the historical use of the

area. The current proposal will not sustain the local economies or the current or future needs of recreation

access.  The off-roading community generates over 8 billion dollars annually and many of the smaller towns and

businesses need this income to survive. I don't agree with the idea of keeping the public out of the land that

belongs to them and that we should all recreate in the same manner. Many of us have spent our lives working

hard and paying taxes building and defending this country, and we should be be able to choose the method that

we want to recreate responsibly. Motorized users have suffered closure after closure and this plan ultimately

should not be implementing anymore year round closures. Typically the terrain provides natural barriers on

where a motorized user can access.


